
Date: 08-03-2013 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
I take the opportunity to congratulate all the members of ITGOA, WB Unit for your 
active participation in the nation-wide agitation commenced on 05-02-2013. The 
Authority, as always, has resorted to spur on all the tricks to break the unity amongst us. 
And as always, we stand firm and united against all atrocities. Let us continue to thrive in 
the fight against disparity.   
The Central Headquarter has called for a Secretariat meeting on 10-03-2013 at Mumbai 
to review the agitation. 
We hope that the CHQ will have faith in the fighting spirit of the members and will 
decide upon to continue the agitation with more vigor till the demands are achieved.  
 
As we approach the end of the Financial Year, the Annual General Transfers in all the 
cadres are imminent. The AGT of the cadre of ITOs, which is not linked with the All 
India orders, is to be initiated immediately. The Draft Transfer & Posting Guidelines, as 
prepared by the T & P Sub-committee of ITGOA, WB Unit, is being uploaded on the 
Website. The members are requested to forward their valuable input in relation to any 
modification/rectification of the Draft guideline to help us finalize the policy by ourselves 
and negotiate the matter with the Authority. Also, all the members are requested to 
submit their representation of transfer through proper channel, if any, as early as possible 
with a copy attached to the Association. 
 
Comradely Yours, 
 
Bhaskar Bhattacharya 
General Secretary 


